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ISSUE: DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

In the attached letter to the NYSDOT, Senator Ortt calls on the commissioner to conduct

a review of Shawnee Road's speed limit and parking allowance. This comes just days after

two teens were struck and killed while walking along the Town of Wheatfield road. 
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